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that are not well
studied. Loss of

essential genes, e.g.,
Polybio, ZnT3, HtrA1,

has profound effects in
the CNS. Although

significant progress has
been made in defining
genetic networks that
respond to injury to
oligodendrocytes,

astrocytes, and to a
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lesser extent microglia,
the core transcriptional

response to loss of
neurons has not been
examined in detail. To

address this gap in
knowledge, we propose

to employ a combination
of microarray and

bioinformatics analysis
to identify early
responses of the
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transcriptional program
in response to injury,
and to determine the

extent to which changes
in gene expression are

associated with
permanent loss of

neurons in the mouse
dorsal striatum and
nucleus accumbens

(NAc). The proposal is
designed to identify

                             8 / 10



 

early brain
transcriptional

responses to traumatic
injury to different types

of brain cells, and to
determine the

transcriptional programs
that persist following

loss of neural cells. Data
generated from the
striatum, which is a

richly interconnected
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part of the brain that
contains axons from

different cell types, and
NAc c6a93da74d
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